
 

 

 

 

8 January 2019 

 

Dear David 

Senedd and Elections (Wales) Bill 

At its meeting this week, with the Deputy Presiding Officer in the chair, the Business 

Committee considered a paper from the Llywydd on the Senedd and Elections (Wales) Bill. 

The Business Committee agreed to consult with both the Constitutional and Legislative 

Affairs Committee and the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee before 

reaching a decision on which committee to refer the Bill to for Stage 1 scrutiny.  

Business Managers also decided to defer a decision on the proposed timetable for the Bill 

to allow the Committees time to consider the proposed timetable. 

I enclose the Llywydd’s paper for your consideration – please be aware that it is a private 

paper not for publication or circulation other than to committee members.  I would be 

grateful if you could respond to me outlining your views on the potential for your 

committee to consider the general principles of the Bill and the proposed timetable for the 

Bill by Monday 14 January 2019. 

Kind regards 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

David Rees AM 

Chair, External Affairs and Additional Legislation 

Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1NA 

 


